


expected to have a finite life span.
8.    We need to do what we can to make the County more responsive for the health and safety

of our residents. At Lehigh, a landslide that is a threat to homes and structures downstream
has been allowed to grow unabated and an unpermitted dam at Stevens Creek Quarry
holds back flowable material right across the street from Stevens Creek Reservoir.
Although reported many months ago, the County has yet to determine whether major
structural repairs to Lehigh’s 80-year old silos require building permits and whether Lehigh
should have reported a 5.25 million-gallon chlorinated water spill to Permanente Creek.
Further demonstrating the County’s lack of speed, County just issued Stevens Creek
Quarry an omnibus Notice of Violation across 4 sub-agencies, building, dept of
environmental health, fire and zoning, with many issues spanning multiple decades.
 

The list goes on. Los Altos needs to be involved. The committee should have a proactive
members who are familiar with the issues.
 
Thanks,
Rhoda Fry




